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FCC ID location justification 2023-01-09

FCCID: 2AXDT-RFMO006

To whom it may concern

We, the undersigned, hereby submit the justification for placing the FCC-ID in the associated User
Manual for the Hearing Aids containing the module with the above-mentioned FCC-ID.

According to KDB Publication 784748 D01, when the device is so small, or for such use that it is
impracticable to label with a font size that is four points or larger (and the device does not utilize
electronic labeling), then the FCC-ID shall be placed in the User Manual.

Hearing Aids having the above-mentioned FCC-ID are so small and considering the dimensions of the
equipment and the label area, it is impracticable to label FCC-ID with a font size required on the devices.
Therefore, the FCC-ID label is placed in the User Manual of the end product. Instruction for module

integration regarding the FCC-ID labelling is included in the integration manual.
If you have any questions, feel free to contact us at the address shown above.

Yours sincerely,
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Dr. Thomas Fischer Jan Knittel

Head of Wireless Systems Vice President Q QMS
thomas.fischer@wsa.com jan.knittel@wsa.com
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